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To:   Institutions of Higher Education 

From:   Office of the Secretary of Higher Education 

Date:   November 1, 2023 

Subject:  Statement from AG Platkin and Director Iyer on Addressing Bias in K-12 

Schools, Colleges, and Universities in New Jersey 

 

Attorney General Matthew J. Platkin and Sundeep Iyer, Director of the Division on Civil Rights 

issued a statement on October 27th in response to the recent rise in Islamophobia and 

antisemitism in K-12 schools and at institutions of higher education. 

 

View the full statement here: https://www.njoag.gov/ag-platkin-and-director-iyer-issue-

statement-on-addressing-bias-in-k-12-schools-colleges-and-universities-in-new-jersey/  
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